
The chi ldren
al l  chose a

WINTER
STORY CAFE

to vis it .  
Each cafe
offered a

dif ferent story
being read by

an adult .

 This year at Holmer Lake we are

delighted to be participating in The

Open University’s Reading Schools

Programme. 

The aims of this exciting initiative are to 

build a rich reading culture that will
impact on our children’s life
chances.

READING 
newsletter

WELCOME TO THE SPRING  TERM’S READING NEWSLETTER

Read on to find out more about...

Our Reading for Pleasure programme 

Winter Story Cafes

Reading Events coming up soon

Reading Gnome deliveries 

. 
READING FOR

PLEASURE 

Pupils who read regularly and
widely, benefit from higher

attainment in English and across
the curriculum. They have a richer
vocabulary, wider knowledge of

the world and enhanced
wellbeing.

winter STORY cafes



reading gnome deliveries 
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Read about what the chi ldren
thought about some of  the books
that were recommended to them!

 56L

it makes you feel
abit sad because the

pictures are dark and
they destroy all 

the plants.

5M

We have some exciting author
events coming up 

I liked it when everyone
shouted “let them go” and

they did let him go!

book talk - ask
your child to

recommend you a
book they have

enjoyed.

The pictures were
so good and i loved

the cliff hanger!
at first i thought it

would be boring but i
laughed so much it was

so funny when the troLl
was flung!

i would recommend this
book to anyone to

read.

my favourite part ws
when they met the

doctor octopus and
he freed them from

the ice.I like that the bear ate
the rabbit.

I liked the rabbit
telling fibs.

This book was Soooooooo
funny 

Every class has received deliveries of
recommended books from the reading gnome.

i liked that this
was a true story. it

was inspiring to
hear her story

Wednesday 19th march for 
rmw/12p and 2M 

more information has been
sent to parents.


